POLICE DEPARTMENT

W. H. MULLIGAN
CHIEF CONSTABLE
A. CAMPBELL
ASST. CHIEF CONSTABLE



OFFICIAL COMMUNICATIONS TO BE ADDRESSED:

THE CHIEF CONSTABLE
236 CORDOVA STREET EAST
VANCOUVER. B.C.

VANCOUVER. B. C.

March 24, 1949

Memorandum to Inspector J.F.C.B. Vance Police Bureau of Science:

With reference to my request of February 18 for a list of equipment purchased by the Police Department and at present in your care in the Police Bureau of Science; for the past few years this equipment has been shown on our annual inventory return to the City Hall under the general heading "Scientific Equipment", but the Purchasing Department now require us to list the individual items.

Our files show the following equipment as having been purchased for the Bureau of Science:

Comparator
Helixometer
Photo comparison microscope
Lowepower microscope
High-power microscope
Projection microscope
Ultra-violet light
Photo enlarger

Will you please confirm that these items are still in your possession in order that they may be shown on the inventory, and if there is any additional equipment in the laboratory which should be shown as belonging to the Police Department, would you be kind enough to list it.

W. H. Mulligan
Chief Constable.